
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Alpine County Board of Supervisors 

 
Tuesday       October 18, 2022       10:15 a.m. 

 
Alpine County Government Center       Markleeville, California  

  
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Alpine County Board of Supervisors will conduct a public 
hearing concerning an application for a general license to conduct bingo games for the 
calendar year 2022 from the Alpine Kids Ministries, a non-profit organization.  
 
The public hearing will be held during the regular meeting of the Alpine County Board of 
Supervisors on October 18, 2022 at 10:15 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can 
be heard, at the Alpine County Government Center, Markleeville, California. 
 
Members of the public are invited to attend the public hearing.  Written comments to be 
included in the administrative record of the proceedings may be mailed to: 
 

ALPINE COUNTY CLERK 
P.O. BOX 158 

 MARKLEEVILLE, CA 96120 
or 

clerk@alpinecountyca.gov  
 
 
Public input is encouraged. 
 
 
 
DATED:   October 7, 2022 
 
 

_______________________________________ 
Teola L. Tremayne, County Clerk and ex officio 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County of 
Alpine, State of California 
By: Patricia Griffin, Assistant County Clerk 
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